
From: Amanda Grady Sexton
To: Bonenfant, Janice
Subject: Fwd: New Trash Contract
Date: Sunday, April 23, 2023 4:49:31 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Hi Janice, 
Could you include this email in the next Council packet? 
Thank you, 
Amanda 

Amanda Grady Sexton 
City Councilor At-Large 
41 Green Street
Concord NH 03301
603.548.9377

Begin forwarded message:

From: Wit Jones <jonesfamily321@gmail.com>
Date: April 23, 2023 at 4:32:37 PM EDT
To: "Sexton, Amanda" <AGradySexton@concordnh.gov>
Subject: New Trash Contract

﻿

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe]

Recently the Concord Monitor had an article “New Trash Plan Ahead”. The story indicated
that Concord in the next trash contract would switch to automated collection using 94 gallon
totes for recycling and 64 gallon for trash. For my family these would be so large that I would
probably need to store them outdoors. They also would significantly exceed the size I need.
The City needs to offer as an option smaller totes, specifically a 35 gallon tote, one for trash
and one for recycling. The smaller size would fit into our garage and would be more than
adequate for the amount of trash and recycling that we generate each week. I am sure many
other Concord residents would opt for the 35 gallon tote. If you will only provide the larger
tote you need to make sure that you provide a bear proof tote for those of us that may need to
store the totes outside. Recently Stratham, NH signed a contract with Casella for automated
trash pick up. The totes for that contract are being provided by Rehrig Pacific. In addition to
the larger totes, Rehrig Pacific manufactures a 35 gallon tote. They also manufacture bear
resistant totes. My wife and I have been home owners in Concord for over 48 years and
hopefully look forward to a 35 gallon tote when automated collection commences. 

Witmer Jones

mailto:amandakgrady@gmail.com
mailto:JBonenfant@ConcordNH.gov


307 South Street
Concord, NH

Sent from my iPad


